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Koepsell - DNR, Arthur <arthur.koepsell@state.co.us> Mon, Feb 12, 2018 at 3:48 PM
To: Asher Weinberg <aweinberg@quandaryconsultants.com>

Asher,

Based on a review of the information on COGIS maps it appears that there is a constructed well in the SWSW of Section
26 that needs to addressed before the Sundry can be passed. The water well receipt is 0306738A and the permit number
is 155846.  Please let me know if you have any information regarding that well.

Thanks,

Arthur

 

--  

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.

Environmental Data Analyst

 

1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801



Denver Colorado 80203

Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148

 

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

Asher Weinberg <aweinberg@quandaryconsultants.com> Mon, Feb 12, 2018 at 4:34 PM
To: "Koepsell - DNR, Arthur" <arthur.koepsell@state.co.us>

Arthur,

 

The water well with receipt# 0306738A does not exist in Section 26. It is located in Section 35 (Lat/long 40.27523,
-104.41207). Water wells with receipt #s 0359985A and 0306738A are piped into the same location where COGCC
sample ID #757258 was collected.

 

Please let know if you have any further questions. Thanks,

 

Asher Weinberg

Co-Founder

C (770) 757-4740

 

 

From: Koepsell - DNR, Arthur [mailto:arthur.koepsell@state.co.us]  
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 3:49 PM 
To: Asher Weinberg <aweinberg@quandaryconsultants.com> 
Subject: Bonanza Creek Mustang V41-34-33XRLNB Rule 318A.f Sundry Notice 401543058
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